
15/01/2023 

MR Philip Dunn 
32 Ocean Avenue ST 
Newport NSW 2106 

 

RE: REV2022/0024 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

As a long term employee of the lifeguards that use that facility, it should be left intact as is 
historical and just re configure internally, plenty of room in there, they are trying to increase 
room for competitors in their program but that’s not what the building was built for, it for 
lifesaving purposes, nothing else. 

From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 15/01/2023 10:38:40 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission




